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April 8, 2014 

SMBC Nikko Securities Inc. 
 
 

Notice concerning Relocation of Branch 
 
 
SMBC Nikko Securities Inc. announces that the Company’s Abeno Branch will be relocated as 
follows:   
 
 
1. Name of branch:   Abeno Branch 

 

2. New address:   24F, ABENO HARUKAS, 1-1-43 Abenosuji, 

Abeno-ku, Osaka, Osaka, 545-6024 Japan    

(Current address:   1-5-36 Abenosuji, Abeno-ku, Osaka, Osaka, 

545-0052, Japan) 

3. New phone number (Main switchboard):      

+81-6-6623-1025 

(Current phone number (Main switchboard):  

+81-6-6633-8401) 

4. Start of operation at new location: Wednesday, May 7, 2014  

The last business day at the current location is Friday, May 2, 2014.  
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